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May 18,2016 

Celia Peacock, MPH, RDN 
Center for Drug Evaluation and Research 
Food and Drug Administration 
White Oak Building 22, Room 5416 
10903 New Hamsphire A venue 
Silver Spring, MD 20993 

re: 	 Additional Information for Feedbacl{ Meeting with FDA's Center for Drug 
Evaluation and Research Regarding the Safety Evaluation of Benzethonium 
Chloride and Benzallwnium Chloride when used as Active Ingredients in 
Consumer Antiseptic Handwashes 
Requestor: Lonza Inc. 
Meeting Date: May 25,2016 
Docket Number: FDA-1975-N-0012 
RIN: 0910-AF69 

Dear Ms. Peacock: 

As we discussed, I am forwarding a survey on handwash behavior among child care workers. 
The data on handwash frequency is germane to the number ofhandwashes for the MUsT study. 

If you have any questions about this additional information, please contact me at (202) 393-3903, 
ext. 114 or by e-mail at eharrison@lewisharrison.com. 

Sincerely, 

Eliot Harrison 
Consultant to Lonza 
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